

To the Attention of Frans Timmermans First Vice-President of the European Commission

31 October 2018

Dear Mr. Timmermans,

On behalf of the global and European chemical industry, I should like to express my sincere thanks for having accepted to take part in the public session of the Chemical Convention in Amsterdam on Friday 26 October 2018.

It has been an honour to welcome you and the whole industry community really appreciated this opportunity to hear your in-depth views and thought provoking remarks.

I do hope that you enjoyed our Amsterdam event and I look forward to our next meeting.

Yours sincerely,

Marco Mensink

